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Please join us for the

WELLSVILLE FOUNDERS’ DAY PARADE

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2022
10:00 a.m.
We are excited about our Founders’ Day Celebration,

and would love to have your participation in our parade!

Please complete the enclosed application and return it to us by Friday, August 19th, 2022.  Your prompt response will allow us to organize the parade and return you entry number and line-up instructions to you.  Whenever possible, we will place the entries in the parade line-up in the order the applications are received, so don’t delay returning your paperwork!  Feel free to use the enclosed envelope for your response, fax the application to the Wellsville City Office at (435) 245-7958, or email the application to lcooper@wellsvillecity.com.
This year, we aren’t going to call everyone to track down their entry information, so PLEASE get it back to us!  Sorry, but if you don’t return it on time, you won’t be in the parade.  ( 
(If you are unable to join us, we would appreciate you letting us know by checking the “NO” space on the entry application and returning it to us.)

ENTRY DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, AUGUST 19, 2022
No late entries will be accepted

Thank you for your help and we look forward to seeing you in September!
*If you are no longer involved with the parade entry, please forward this information to the appropriate person.  

*If you have any questions, please contact Margo Pierce at 757-5317 or Leesa Cooper at 245-3686.

